
February 27, 2015 

 

TO THE RESIDENTS OF HOLYROOD 

 

SOME HOMES IN THIS COMMUNITY HAVE ELEVATED LEAD LEVELS IN THEIR DRINKING WATER.  LEAD 

CAN POSE A SIGNIFICANT RISK TO YOUR HEALTH.  PLEASE READ THE ENCLOSED NOTICE FOR FURTHER 

INFORMATION. 

 

We would like to explain that 3 (three) water tests showed lead.  These were located at 110 S. Main 

(City Hall), 116 S. Main- (New City Hall) and 102 South County Road (FIRE Station).  These are not 

residential properties. The high lead is showing because there is not sufficient water supply run 

through the pipes. 

 

This notice is a requirement from Kansas Department of Health and Environment when the public water 

supply system exceeds the lead action level. 


